
DIOCESE OF SCRANTON
300 VvryOX{ING AVENUE

SCRANTON. PENNSYLVANLA 18503-1279

OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

July 28,20L0

Guardian of the Redeemer Catholic Men's Fellowship
c/o Mr. Glenn Yanik
31 Dorchester Drive
Dailas, Pennsylvania 18612

Dear Mr. Yanik,

In response to your recent letter, please accept this letter as a

statement of my support for the diocesan organization named
Cuardian of the Redeemer Catholic Men's Fellowship (GOTR),
which is a chapter of the l\ational Fellowship of Catholic Men
(I\FCM) and was established locally in response to Bishop Joseph
Martino's call of the Diocesan Faithful to Holiness and Mission.

I understand and full;' encourage the mission of the Guardian
of the Redeemer Catholic Men's Fellowship to foster commitment
to the parishes, the diocese, and the Holy Father while taking an
active role in forming the faith within the members' own families,
supporting each other and reaching out to others through prayer
and discussion.

I look forward to being with you at your Catholic Men's Day
at St. Joseph's Oblates Seminary on Octob er 2,2010.

Muy Cod hless all of you as you continue your mission.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

C

rend Josef C. Bambera,Most R
Bishop of Scranton

J.C.L.


